Eanadian Kigh Commission



Haut Commissariat du Canada

Mrs. Lucie Edwards
High Commissioner
Canadian High Commission
Pretoria, South Africa
Canadian High Commission
1103 Arcadia Street., Hatfield
0083
Pretoria, South Africa

January 8, 2002

UNCLASSIFIED

Mr. Paul O'Sullivan Director Executive Group Security ACSA

Dear Mr. O'Sullivan,

I would like to take this opportunity to firstly offer my belated congratulations on your appointment as head of security for ACSA. I am certain with the recent world events the position will offer you many challenges maintaining the security and safety of the travelling public.

Secondly, I would like to thank you for all the assistance that you and your staff have provided to the diplomatic staff of the Canadian High Commission. In particular, our Immigration Control Officer, Mr. Doug Corrigan speaks very highly of your willingness to engage in the many co-ordinated activities designed to alleviate the problems created by fraudulent documents and human smuggling. It is only through the co-ordinated efforts of all those involved will we be able to address the threats to our security and negatively impact the immense profiteering of unscrupulous individuals. Our Immigration Section fully supports Mr. Corrigan's participation in the international organization called Southern African Immigration Liaison Group (S.A.I.L.). I know that your leadership in the area of airport security has contributed significantly to the effectiveness of S.A.I.L.

SSION

Once again, thank you for your ongoing support and co-operation and best wishes for success in your new post.

- Hauf-con Yours truly

Mrs. Lucie Edwards High Commissioner

Canadian High Commission

c.c. Ms. Monhla Hlahla CEO, ACSA